SHAWNEE HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS
Wednesday, September 4, 2024

Congratulations to the JV girls soccer team on earning the 1-0 shutout over Bath

last night. The Varsity Girls Soccer Team tied the Lady Cats last night, 2-2. Come
out and support the girls in home action on Saturday as they face Liberty Benton.
The JV game begins at 11 AM, followed by the Varsity at 1 PM.

Our cross country team is still blazing trails!! Over the weekend, Jenna Stump
placed 3rd overall for the girls and Ty Schaub placed 11th overall at Wapak! Last
night the team was in Spencerville. Results for the girls: in 1st, Jenna Stump, 2nd
Savannah Hohe, 3rd Mia Kohli, 4th Chloe Kouns and a big shout out to Marli Lopez
for setting a career PRI For the boys: in 1st Ty Schaub, 2nd Isaiah Robertson, 3rd
Kasey Hohe, 4th Ian Delgado and 5th Evan Conley. Way to go Cross Country!

Baseball open field and lifting will begin today after school on the High School
baseball diamond for any high school boy interested in playing baseball this spring.
Please bring cleats, a glove, and hat. If you don't have those items it is ok.

Interested in the Art Club? We will meet today from 2:45-3:00 in the Art History
room, room 172. This meeting will be informational only this time, so come on down
to see what it's all about with Ms. Trueblood.

Homecoming will be Saturday, September 21st at Apollo from 8:30pm-10:30pm.
Out of town guest forms are now available in the East Office. Forms must be
completed and turned in by September 13th.

The Athletic Dept. is selling Student Passes for the Home Football games. They
are $20, cash or check, for all 5 Home games. Please stop by the Athletic Dept. if
interested in purchasing a pass.

The first meeting of the Avatar Creative Arts Magazine will be Thursday after
school in Mrs. Kuhlman's room. Anyone interested in publishing written, visual, or



musical art should attend. If you have questions, please contact Carrie Briggs or
Mrs. Kuhlman.

Attention boys interested in playing basketball this season: There will be an
information meeting this Friday at 7:10 AM in Coach Bertke's room. Let Coach
Triplett know if you cannot attend and you can grab forms from Coach Bertke's
room.

There will be a meeting for those who are interested in Swimming this year on
Tuesday, at 7:00 am in Mrs. Keller's room; Room 210. Please be on time.



